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Troop, 

• We have a PLC at 6:30 and a Troop meeting to follow this week.  
• The consensus is to move the May outing to May 17 – 19.  Attached is a permission slip 

to go back packing.  Please bring it this week so I know who’s going.  We will most likely 
do a section of the AT.  Since we will have some younger scouts, we probably won’t do 
an intense trip.  I have one adult who expressed interest, so need one or two more.   

• Next Saturday evening, 5/11, is the OA tap out.  It’s at the fire house behind the white 
Troop 417 house.  If you were eligible for the OA election a couple weeks ago, you 
should attend.  I’m working on finding out the time and will get that out as soon as I 
hear.   

• Camp cards and money for sold cards are due this week.  Please sell any unsold cards or 
bring them so they can be returned.  I’m sure Mrs. Lynn and the Troop would prefer if 
you sold them. 

YIS, 
Scott Snyder 
Scoutmaster, Troop 716 
410-925-6586 
 
http://www.troop716.org/PermSlips/2019/May-Backpack_Trip.pdf  


